Boston City Council

BRIAN WORRELL
Conenetlor ~ District 4

May 18, 2022

Dear Council colleagues,
I regretfully cannot attend today’s City Council meeting. I offer my congratulations to the newly

sworn-in Councilor Coletta and express my excitement to work with all of you on the new
legislation proposed today.

A member of my staff will be present for the meeting and I look forward to reviewing the

recording.

Sincerely,

Brcan UWeindl

Brian Worrell
Boston City Councilor, District 4

HALL [ BOSTON, MA 02201} BOSTON.COV | 6i7-635-3131 {1 | 617-635-4203 ()



